
St.	Chris	PTO	Minutes	(November	12,	2018)	

	

Attendance	–	13	

Welcoming	and	opening	prayer-	Lara	Moeller	

Approval	of	minutes-	Kim	Oakes	

TREASUER	REPORT	–	Stephanie	Cooper		

Old	Business:	

-Teacher	wish	list	items	have	been	continuing	to	be	filled	

-Spirit	Wear	Items	are	in	-	-	All	are	very	happy	with	quality	of	items	

-The	Mother	Son	event	went	great!	Good	turnout	and	fun	was	had	by	all!	

New	Business:	

-Read-A-Thon	is	off	to	a	great	start.	We	are	still	looking	for	readers	for	Friday.	

-Money	booth	will	be	on	the	20th	of	this	month	for	those	who	earned	$150	or	more	

-Kim	will	be	heading	up	the	teacher	gift	tree	this	year	with	the	help	of	Lara.	Wendy’s,	Tim	Hortons,	
Target	are	a	few	places	that	have	been	brought	up	as	possible	good	places	to	purchase	cards.	

-Students	have	been	asking	about	starting	a	jump	rope	club.	It	is	under	consideration.	

-A	Stem	Club	has	been	started	with	over	70	students	participating		

-We	will	be	working	on	a	Fall/Spring	project	for	accreditation.	

-State	testing	being	moved	to	the	fall.	

-There	is	a	potential	for	the	D.C.	trip	to	be	moved	to	the	fall	from	the	spring.		

Jeans	day	passes	were	handed	out	and	next	meeting	is	being	held	on	January	14th	at	7PM.	(No	meeting	
in	December	do	to	the	holidays.)	

	

	

	

	

	

	


